
NOTICE TO TEMPORARY EMPLOYEES – March 20, 2020 

We are aware of the impact the COVID-19 virus having on our temporary employees and concerns about 
receiving payments.   Our focus is on the safety and well-being of our students, teachers, fellow 
employees and family.   We recognize that temporary employees are “at-will” employees and not 
guaranteed work each week; however, because we value the work you do, Superintendent Runcie has 
authorized payment for some of our temporary employees.   

As we move forward in this very fluid situa on, we hope we can con nue to pay our temporary/hourly 
employees.  As of today, a commitment has been made to pay temporary employees through April 15, 
2020.  

Please con nue to monitor the website for updates. We hope you all remain safe and we appreciate 
your commitment to our students.  

Ques ons may be directed to PayrollQues ons@browardschools.com.  This email is being monitored; 
however, due to limited staff, responses may be delayed. The criteria for payment for employees are 
listed on the chart below.  
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